
Thank you for the multiple opportunities to participate in this
process, and for the careful attention paid to all perspectives. 

ACEEE has no further comments on the proposed requirements for 2006. 

We remain committed to the concept that the installation process
(broadly defined) offers the next great opportunity for improved system
efficiency, and look forward to working with you on an installation
component for 2007. 

This message may be shared with the list of manufacturers and other
interested parties, and with others in the ENERGY STAR organization. 

Again, thank you for great work, great progress, and for opening and
carrying to conversation on the next important issues. 
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